
Lisa   Pulkrabek   
4795   Co   Rd   82  

Mandan,   ND   58554  
Wadenlisa@aol.com  

701-663-4294  
701-595-4264  

Dear   Human   Services   Committee   Members,   
 

I   am   writing   to   you   today   about   HB   1469    Relating   to   exemptions   from   vaccine   requirements   before  
admission   to   school;   and   to   provide   an   appropriation.    I   am   NOT   in   FAVOR   of   this   bill.    I   am   urging  
a   NO   VOTE   on   HB   1469.   
 
  I   do   not   feel   that   it   is   right   to   force   parents   to   view   a   vaccine   educational   module   before   they   are  
“allowed”   to   choose   a   religious   or   philosophical   exemption   for   vaccination.    It   is   fine   to   offer  
information   to   people,   but   forcing   them   to   view   or   read   it   is   unnecessary   and   unacceptable.   
 
Parents   of   children   under   the   age   18   who   refuse   vaccines   for   their   children   and   patients   who  
refuse   vaccines   for   themselves,   do   so   because   they   are   informed   and   educated   about   vaccines  
far   more   than   those   who   are   blindly   taking   the   vaccines   just   because   the   doctor's   office   and   the  
government   says   that   they   should.   
 
Again,   I   am   urging   a   DO   NOT   PASS   HB   1469.   
THanks   for   your   time!   
Lisa Pulkrabek     

mailto:Wadenlisa@aol.com

